

Our New GREEN Janitors!

Last month, we celebrated Earth Day with the graduation of our newest class from the Denver Green Janitors **Education Program!**

The Union Strong Janitors of 1801 California are proud to have partnered with USGBC Colorado, Brookfield Properties, and CCS Facility Services, through this months-long program giving them the tools and training to keep our downtown buildings clean and safe, with the least impact on our environment.

These Janitors worked hard to complete this program, and were joined and congratulated by our newly elected City Council member, Sarah Parady, at their graduation!



Scan to LEARN



Or visit www.SEIU105.org/green!















Over the past month, through the **power of our union** and the hard work your stewards, we were able to recover \$12,000 in lost wages for our members at Pioneer, CCS, SBM, and RMJ!

If you believe you are owed lost wages by your contract, contact your union steward or organizer immediately, or contact the Member Resource Center at 303-727-8066!

Calendar



May 5th, 2023 5:00PM - 7:00PM

Leadership Meeting SEIU 105 Office 2525 W Alameda Ave, Denver



May 6th, 2023 11:00AM - 2:00PM

Steward Training SEIU 105 Office 2525 W Alameda Ave, Denver

Learn how to be a steward! Become a leader in your union and represent your coworkers at work!



Happy Mother's Day!

"I would like to wish a Happy Mother's Day to all of our hard working and dedidcated UNION STRONG Mothers! We see you and appreciate you!" - Magdalena Astudillo, Executive Board Member, SEIU Local 105











